
Our expenses have steadily increased over the last few years since the last review. These expenses include (but not limited to) the 
following: payroll labor, rent, medical and other employee benefits. This increase in compensation is necessary to offset the 
increased expenses.

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration in this matter.


